
Friday 8th March 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Y5 have a busy week next week. They will be attending the Irish Festival on Monday at the Forum 

and then it is their assembly on Thursday 14th March at 9am. I am sure they will have a lovely 

week! 

 

 

We will have a Lenten Prayer Service led by our Prayer Leaders at 2.45pm on Friday 

15th March. All are welcome for a time of reflection and prayer before home-time. 

 

Parents/Carers’ Evening. Many thanks for your attendance and support. If you were unable to 

attend please contact the class teacher and we will arrange a phone call. 

 

 

Attendance this week is 86.3. We are still struggling with illness. I do hope that the children get 

well soon and that the warmer weather brings about a change! 

 

 

 

With prayers this Lent, 

 

 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher 
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